



7 July 2017

Ms Lyn Beverley Committee Secretary Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms Beverley

I wish to advise of the following correction to the record in relation to advice given at the Budget Estimates hearing on 26 May 2017, regarding Cross Portfolio Indigenous Matters.

Friday 26 May 2017

Page 12

Senator SIEWERT: If you could take on notice that explanation, that would be great. Is the building fully occupied?

Ms Button: The two new tenants have taken possession of the property.

Senator SIEWERT: Of the whole property?

Ms Button: Yes. The top floor has Gadigal radio. They have been in there from the very beginning. New South Wales Indigenous Chamber of Commerce will be on the second floor, and Tribal Warrior will be on the ground floor.

Senator SIEWERT: Has there been full tenancy of the building all along?

Ms Button: No. We have never had a tenant on the ground floor.

The NSW Indigenous Chamber of Commerce (NSWICC) has not moved in or legally taken occupancy. They have signed a lease, which the ILC will execute shortly. Tribal Warrior have not signed a lease or taken occupancy. However both organisations have had ready access to the floor from 16 May 2017 for the purposes of assessing the property, planning their fit out and getting quotes for fit out.

Should you require further information, please contact Kate Alderton on (08) 9420 6300 or email kate.alderton@ilc.gov.au.

Yours sincerely.

Tricia Button
A/g Chief Executive Officer